- 2 -
- 1 -

INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR 
AICD/JD/INF.21/14
COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT

18 February 2014
MEETING OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD

Original: French
REQUEST FROM THE DELEGATION OF HAITI REGARDING THE PROJECT ENTITLED 
“RAISING AWARENESS AND CHANGING PUBLIC ATTITUDES TO TOURISM”
REPUBLIC OF HAITI

MINISTRY OF TOURISM

Ref.:  MT/BM/OEA/02/026




Port-au-Prince, February 10, 2014

The Minister

Ms. Sherry Tross
Executive Secretary for Integral Development
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
Dear Executive Secretary,
The Ministry of Tourism of Haiti is pleased to forward herewith the replies to the points raised by the CENPES as well as the execution plan for the project "Raising Awareness and Changing Public Attitudes to Tourism," which was submitted to FEMCIDI and approved by the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) in the amount of US$219,496.
The Ministry would also like to ask a question regarding the amount of US$61,000 budgeted in the original proposal for activity 1.1 under the project.
As noted in the attached document, this budget for US$61,000 includes a contract for a Project Coordinator, amounting to US$25,000 approved as an exception (Ref: IACD Management Board) and contracts for six regional outreach officers, for a total of $36,000.
After reassessing the needs, however, the Ministry would now like to propose the following change to the aforementioned activity 1.1:
Removing the $36,000 allocated for salaries for regional officers, as said officers will be Ministry staffers.
Furthermore, after closer examination of the reality of job market conditions, the Ministry concluded that the US$25,000 allocated and approved for the Coordinator would not be enough to get an individual who is qualified for the job. The Ministry would therefore like to ask the Management Board, as an exception, to increase the amount allocated for the Coordinator to US$40,000.
The Ministry wishes to emphasize that this increase will in no way affect the total amount provided for the activity. Indeed, much to the contrary, by removing the $36,000 budgeted for regional officers, the amount allocated for the activity will move from $61,000 to $40,000.
The Ministry wishes to thank you in advance for your assistance in forwarding this special request to the Management Board of the IACD, and avails itself of this opportunity to convey renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Stéphanie Balmir Villedrouin

Minister
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